HARB MINUTES NOVEMBER 6, 2012

Chairman Andrew Harding called the meeting to order at 5 pm, and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Attending were Board Members Andrew Harding, Jay Erb, Terry Bryant, Darrel Stratton, Bill Yacovissi, Teresa Capuzzo, Council President Joan Hart, Borough Manager Daniel K. Strausser, Borough Secretary/Treasurer Susan L. Keck.

Also attending were applicants: David Tews representing the Fifth Season, and Jess Wagner representing the Goodies for Our Troops.

Minutes: Minutes from the October meeting were approved by motion of Terry Bryant, seconded by Bill Yacovissi, and carried unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS

First Baptist Church- Terry Bryant informed that the Sign had already been ordered by the Church and that was why it was passed as presented at the Council meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

Fifth Season Lighting- David Tews- presented the new request for Bubble letters similar to the Timeless in a dark brown color versus the script lettering approved in a prior months' application. In addition, the gooseneck lighting would be exterior sconce lighting with a globe, proportionally spaced along the sign uniform to the sign board. This was recommended for approval by Bill Yacovissi, seconded by Teresa Capuzzo, and carried.

Goodies for our Troops- Jess Wagner presented the sign with colors in shades of pastel. The softer colors of green and black, along with proportionate sizing and color for the background, were recommended for approval by motion of Jay Erb, second by Teresa Capuzzo, and carried.

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 by motion of Jay Erb, seconded by Terry Bryant and carried.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Susan Keck, Borough Secretary/Treasurer